
Cherste Nilde
I'm writing in support of SL5. I have retired in Port Angeles, working my way from the Midwest to
this beautiful small town. I have walked the harbor area as well as sailed into the harbor. Half of
that beautiful harbor is derelict because of the Rayonier Mill site. Please make sure it is cleaned
right the first time. Make sure it is beautiful, safe for man and wildlife, and once again a living part
of Port Angeles Harbor. Thank you.


